
Visit us on our website, 
                                                                                                                                                                           www.stthereseschool.com  

 or on Facebook, www.facebook.com/sttheresecatholic 
 
 

Have a very Merry Christmas 
& 

Happy New Year!! 
 
 

December 20th, Friday – NOON DISMISSAL – NO Extended Care  
                                                                                           All students need to be picked up at Noon 
 

 December 23rd  to January 3rd   – NO SCHOOL – CHRISTMAS BREAK   
 

January 6th, Monday – School Resumes – Full Day 
 

 January 9th, Thursday – Christmas Concert – 6:30 P.M. in the gym 
 
 

 
           
ENCLOSURES IN THIS WEEK’S THURSDAY FOLDER: (any flyer enclosed with this newsletter that is not a St. Therese Flyer is not a St. Therese 
sponsored event). 
 
 
 
 
 
 Assurance Statement of Compliance with the purposes of Title IX Education Act 
The Catholic schools of the Archdiocese, under the jurisdiction of the Archbishop, and at the direction of the Superintendent, attest that none of the Catholic schools discriminates on the basis of sex in its admission 
policies, its treatment of students or its employment practices. 

Notice of Student Non-Discrimination Policy 
The Catholic schools of the Archdiocese of Denver, under the jurisdiction of Archbishop Samuel J. Aquila, S.T.I. and at the direction of the Superintendent, state that all of their Catholic schools admit students of any race, 
color, national or ethnic origin to all the rights, privileges, programs and activities generally accorded or made available to students at the schools.  Furthermore, Archdiocesan schools admit handicapped students in accord 
with the policy on Admissions in the Archdiocese of Denver Catholic Schools Administrator’s Manual.  These schools do not discriminate on the basis of race, age, handicap, color, national or ethnic origin in the 
administration of their educational policies, employment practices, scholarship and loan programs, or athletic or other school administered programs. 

A Note from our Principal, Mr. Vaughan:  
 
As we head into Christmas break, I want to wish you and your family a blessed, relaxing, and 
joy-filled Christmas season! 
 
We are excited to host our Christmas concert on Thursday, January 9th!  Doors will open at 6:10 
P.M., and all students must be in the gym by 6:15 P.M..  The show will begin at 6:30 P.M..  This is 
a required event for all students and makes up a large portion of their music grade for the 2nd 
trimester.  All students must attend!  Please contact Ms. Giefer (mgiefger@stthereseschool.com) 
if you have any questions. 
 

You are all in my prayers every day! 
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